
Hall Meeting Tuesday 6 August 2013 
 

 

Present Jack Bird, Willie Gillispie, Ingrid Hobba, Joanne Haire, Jackie 
Parsons, Helen Robertson, Renee Gibson & Grace Gray 
 
Apologies Gill Harrington 

Approval of Minutes - Proposed by Willie. Seconded  by Ingrid. 

100 Club 

1st –  Jackie Cairns 
2nd – Jan Yates 
3rd –  Ellanne Fraser 
 
Transfer of 100 Club & Collection of Monies 
Since July Hall Meeting, Willie has met up with Gill to check names listed and 
payment method. Til September Hall Meeting, going to work through the list to 
check happy to continue and to obtain the monies. Jack agreed to check with 
the Stromeferry names. 
 
Fundraising 
The main purpose of holding this meeting is to progress the fundraising event 
Big Fat Electric Ceilidh Band (BFECB) on Saturday, 14 September 2013. The 
venue is now at Dornie Hall due to the numbers involved. Also the public 
entertainment licence is due for the village hall. Joanne & Helen agreed to 
progress the licence application with guidance from Jackie. 
 
Ingrid has prepared all the promo material and tickets. Given cost of the band 
is £1,300 tickets set at £10 for adults and £6 for children. Go ahead with the 
suggestion of stovies and burgers. Grace wondered if Ann willing to make the 
burgers. Willie agreed to ask her. It is thought the hall is available from 17:00 
for set-up. As the Dornie hall holds a capacity of 200 there is a requirement 
for 8 stewards. After short discussion identified 5 possibles. Grace agreed to 
ask Ellanne if willing to help run the bar. 
 
Regarding promotion of event, agreed nearer the time to set-up fb page. 
Otherwise, posters in the usual places and individually round the village. 
 
Firm up details at September meeting including named stewards. Also, idea to 
use a raffle book to keep track of people numbers. 
 
If anyone has any ideas for future fundraising events please come along and 
share them. All welcome. 

AOB 

None. 
 

Next Meeting 

 
Next meeting scheduled for first Tuesday of each month with the exception of 
January so date of next meeting is Tuesday, 3 September 2013 at 19:30. 


